Amateur Radio Operators Elect

Officers Chosen For Ensuing Year

The Hancock Amateur Radio Club held its regular meeting Monday night, June 8th, with sixteen members present. The first order of business was the election of new officers for the year 1959-60. New officers are: Phil Macy, W9ATG, president; Howard Grubbs, W9DZC, vice president; George Clark, W0AJO, secretary; Jack Andrews, W9YWE, treasurer; Francis Richardson, W9HKZ, activities manager, and Foy Stiles, chaplin.

The new meeting place for the club will be the home of Phil Macy at 77 Jefferson Blvd., commencing with the July meeting.

Mr. Macy reports that the following men have taken and successfully passed their novice examination and have received their licenses: Gale Gethers, KN9SLE; Robert Wampler, KN9SSI; Jan Frisinger, KN9SKR; and Thomas Martin, call unknown. Three other men have taken their examination but have not yet received their licenses: Steve Frazier, Thomas Freund and Douglas Faubion.

Plans for the July meeting include a talk to be given by Walter Froutch, W9CKX, chief operator for the Pendleton State Police Post. Since this will prove to be very interesting, an exceptionally large turn out of members and interested friends is hoped for.

Remember, the July meeting will be held at the home of Phil Macy, 77 Jefferson Blvd., at 8:00 p.m. Monday, July 13.

